
PUBLIC NOTICE ADOPTION OF BY-LAW NUMBER 2022-040 
 

Notice is hereby given by the undersigned Director General / Clerk-Treasurer of the 
Municipality of Kazabazua, that at the regular meeting of February 1st, 2022, following the 
adoption of Bill 49, to provide for the main ethical values of the Municipality and the ethical 
rules that must guide the conduct of a person as a member of council,  of a committee or 
commission of the Municipality or, in its capacity as a member of the council of the 
Municipality, of another body, the municipality must replace the Code of ethics and 
professional conduct of elected municipal officers and that the council will adopt By-law 
2022-040 which replaces By-law no. 2018-015 relating to the 
 

CODE OF ETHICS AND PROFESSIONAL CONDUCT OF ELECTED OFFICIALS 

 
Anyone wishing to read the said by-law may do so at the municipality of Kazabazua at 30 
Begley Road during opening hours from Monday to Friday between 8:00 a.m. to noon 
and from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
Given in Kazabazua, this January 18, 2022. 
 

 
_________________________ 
Director General 
 
 


